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March 12, 2020 

 
MEMO ON THE CORONAVIRUS 

 
 

Statewide First Time Home Buyer (FTHB) workshops, as well as many other group 
gatherings, are being canceled due to the Coronavirus.  I am NOT canceling my 
FTHB workshops at this time.  
 
This virus can spread from person-to-person, especially in confined spaces.  If you 
are exhibiting any symptoms of a virus/cold/flu, or have been exposed to someone 
exhibiting those symptoms, I ask that you not attend the workshop.  If people 
choose to attend the workshop when they are sick, then I may have no choice but to 
cancel.  Please respect the health of myself and everyone else planning to attend 
that day.   
 
It should be noted that people can spread the virus even before they develop 
symptoms.  You should also rethink attending the workshop if you, or someone you 
are close to, is immunocompromised.  
 
There are online workshops that are available at 
http://www.chfainfo.com/homeownership/Pages/homebuyer-education.aspx. 
 
 

-- 
Randi Davis 
Resource Development / Community  
  Outreach Coordinator 
Rocky Mountain Community Land Trust 
(719) 447-9300  ext. 5 
Randi@rmclt.org 

 


